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The acquisition of Aqua d’Or will not be 
completed  
 
 
 
 
 
In continuation of company announcement no. 58/2021 published on 16 November 2021, we hereby 
announce that Royal Unibrew’s acquisition of Aqua d’Or from Danone will not be completed. The 
parties have determined that they will not be able to fulfil the closing conditions and the parties have 
therefore agreed that the deal will not materialize.  
 
 
 
For further information on this announcement:  
Investor and Media Relations: Jonas Guldborg Hansen, tel (+45) 20 10 12 45 


	The acquisition of Aqua d’Or will not be completed

